
Our class attendance  is  93%  
Next term your child will be  

• Writing letters  and fairy tales with a twist.  

• Learning about materials. 

• Developing their arithmetic skills through 

arithmetic lessons and multiplication prac-

tise.  

• Solving mathematical problems involving  

decimals.  

• Continuing their learning about coasts.  

Reading a new class text—the name of which will 

be revealed when we return to school after half 

term.  
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Other things to remember 

 

• Your child must come to school in  full P.E. kit  on their P.E. 

day which is Friday  

Recently the school has purchased a new online 

reading system called Scholastic Pro. Using 

this program, your child can access a wide 

range of texts and complete comprehension 

quizzes to assess their understanding.  

Please encourage your child to access this reg-

ularly at home.  

In school children read a chosen 

book from their Lexile range  in 

our daily reading sessions.  

 

If you need any support with 

accessing this amazing re-

source, e.g. log in details,  please get in touch via 

class dojo or the school office. 

This term your  child has been ... 

• Writing biographies and adventure stories.  

• Learning about sound and hearing. 

• Developing their arithmetic skills through arithmetic 

lessons and multiplication practise.  

• Solving mathematical problems involving  area and 

fractions.  

• Learning about coasts.  

• Continuing to develop their reading and comprehen-

sion skills through daily reading tasks and a class 

text, called Run Wild by Gill Lewis.  

• Enjoying lots of practical lessons  (PTO for photo-

graphs) 

 



 

Sound and hearing. 

Internet Safety Quiz  


